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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2015-200 
To  : Special Emissaries, Regional Presidents, Cheon Il Guk Special Envoys, National  

Leaders 
Cc  : National Messiahs 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date : 10.16 by the heavenly calendar in the 3rd year of Cheon Il Guk (November 27, 2015) 
Re. : Announcement Regarding Personnel Changes in Providential Organizations 

 
May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions and 

leaders in the mission fields.  
 

This is to announce various personnel changes in providential organizations.  

 
Personnel Changes: 
 
· Rev. Hwang In Tae has resigned from the position of:  

Cheon Il Guk Itinerary Worker for Korea 
※ Rev. Hwang In Tae is expected to soon begin work in the capacity of senior 

consultant for the Korea Multicultural Welfare Center. 
 

· Rev. Cho Man Woong has been appointed to the position of: 
Cheon Il Guk Itinerary Worker for Korea 
 

These personnel changes and appointments are retroactively effective 10.12 by the 
Heavenly Calendar in the 3rd year of Cheon Il Guk (November 23, 2015). 
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